Dear Sir or Madam (of the Electric Power Corporation)

As owner of the “Hermes” restaurant I am writing this letter to complain about last month’s long power cuts which caused great damage to my business.
To be more specific the refrigerators did not work for hours and the foodstuff was spoilt so the next day I had to throw it all away in spite of the money I spent for materials without income.
Despite the fact that the restaurant remained close for hours the staff was paid as we had agreed first and of course for the reason I am not stingy.
Furthermore due to the power cut the expensive advertising campaign did not show up as I had planned and as a result the public was not informed about the opening calling event.
For all the inconvenience and loss of money mentioned above I would like you to inform us next time for similar facts like power cuts and as compensation I am asking not to pay the next’s month bill for the damage that the Corporation of Electricity did as the smallest contribution to our business.
I am looking forward to hearing from you

Yours  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nick Gravanis
